
GENESEE VALLEY WOMEN’S GOLF ASSOCIATION (GVWGA)

Spring Banquet – April 26, 2022


Lakeshore Country Club

President Lissa Schaefer welcomed the 96 attendees and thanked Nancy Schlinger and Pam Sawdy for organizing the 
event.  Special shout out to Chris Jerome for agreeing to help out the day of the banquet.  


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM 

During this meeting:

• Membership report by Luisa Sam:  a warm welcome to all members present and special recognition of those who 

are new to our organization. The organization has 165 members with 136 returning, 20 new to our group and 9 
associates.


• Treasurer’s report by Jill Reichhart.   There was a $12,882.27 balance in the account after expenses.  


• Secretary’s report by Donna Lashbrook, minutes approved as written.


• Tournament organizer Barb Huckle, recognized, introduced and thanked all the Tournament Coordinators as well 
as the Genius squad and the web team, for all their hard work to make the season a success for all the members.  A 
change to how 50/50 prize money was announced.  The winning numbers will be posted on the website the 
evening of the event and winners will need to contact the tournament chair to claim their winnings.


• Rules Committee – Sharon Owen and Kathy Myers provided an overview on resources for the membership 
available on our website.  


• Louise Eggleston, Nominating Committee Chair, announced Georgia Rush agreed to join her as co-chair. With 
Christine Hart stepping down from her position as Vice President, Cathy Smith was presented and voted into that 
vacancy.  Current officers for President, Treasurer, Secretary and Membership Chair have agreed to serve another 
term.  Donna Lashbrook encouraged members, if there is any interest in seeking one of these positions, please 
don’t hesitate to reach out to the nominating committee.


• Genius Squad- Judy Hazelden and Liz Prescod recognized and thanked the Margaret Anderson, Kathy Myers, 
Barb Huckle, and Cathy Smith for all their hard work.  It was emphasized that members should print two copies of 
the scorecards, pay attention to all the notes posted.  Also noted was that tee sheets, results and winners of the 
specials would be posted on the web site. 


Old Business – none


New Business 

Donna Lashbrook announced a new opportunity with Penn Fair Golf to support a local business when considering your 
golf needs.  Penn Fair has agreed to provide product/prizes for our Fall Banquet as a thank you for your business.


Ryder Cup – Lissa Schaeffer and Liz Prescod presented the concept of a new type of year end event, consisting of two 
teams, 22 golfers each, to compete at Batavia for the final event of the season.  After much discussion it was agreed to 
move forward with this new format and it was accepted as presented.


Lissa Schaeffer and Liz Prescod noted that the Constitution had not been reviewed for some time now and suggested a 
small group convene to revisit and propose any recommended changes as appropriate. 


Sarah Christopher and Nancy Schlinger  agreed to coordinate the Fall Awards Banquet with the date and location to be 
communicated as soon as it is available.


Proceeds from the 50/50 raffle was $225.00.


The meeting adjourned at 7:45PM.


Respectfully submitted,

Donna Lashbrook  May 21, 2022


